
From: Stephen Crawford <stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au>  

Sent: Monday, 26 October 2020 3:50 PM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>; AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 

Cc: Dominic Macken <djmacken@macken.com.au>; Michael Harmer 

<michael.harmer@harmers.com.au>; Christopher Nowland <christopher.nowland@harmers.com.au>; 

Sudhir Sivarajah <sudhir.sivarajah@harmers.com.au> 

Subject: AM2020/4 - Application to vary the Alpine Resorts Award 2020 

 
Dear Associate, 

 

We write in relation to the SDA’s application to vary the coverage provisions in the Alpine Resorts 

Award 2020: Matter AM2020/4.  

  

The AWU supports the SDA’s reply submissions filed earlier today and does not wish to make any 

additional submissions at this stage.  

 
Regards, 

 

STEPHEN CRAWFORD    

SENIOR NATIONAL LEGAL OFFICER 

NATIONAL VICE-PRESIDENT  

 

mailto:stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au
mailto:Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au
mailto:AMOD@fwc.gov.au
mailto:djmacken@macken.com.au
mailto:michael.harmer@harmers.com.au
mailto:christopher.nowland@harmers.com.au
mailto:sudhir.sivarajah@harmers.com.au

